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Shenzhen Pengxinfa Electronics Co., Ltd.

Date: 2020.07.29

Federal Communications Commission 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The letter grants authorization for representative of  Shenzhen Pengxinfa 
Electronics Co., Ltd.  ，FCC ID: 2AWUL-J3 ,to apply the FCC for a 
change in identification. This authorization applies to 

Shenzhenshi Gujintezhuangshisheji Youxiangongsi, FCC ID: 
2AWUZ-J3, granted on _ 07/24/2020 . The equipment is electrically 
identical. The only change being the label on the device. The original test results, 
technical information and relevant documents continue to be representative of and 
applicable to the changed equipment. 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Shalin Liang
Shenzhen Pengxinfa Electronics Co., Ltd.
602, Building B, Nanchang First Industrial Zone, Gushu, 
Xixiang, Baoan District




